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CREDIT BUREAU OF DUBLIN, INC. 

Mr. J. A. Stekl, Supervisor 
Products Services 
Remington Arms Canpany 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Mr. Stekl, 

123 l-ligh Str .. t 

P.O. Box 1947 
Dublin, Georgie 31040 

912-272-5200 

November 24, 1986 

The enclose:i Remington 660 is the same rifle I spoke with you about 
last week. It was purchased about 1969 and has had the factory recall 
trigger installed by Mr. Bill Dorn in Macon, Georgia. This rifle has 
accidentally fired once before prior to the trigger installation. 

On Saturday, November 15, 1986, this same rifle accidentally fired 
a second time. On both occasions, the rifle fired upon closing the bolt. 

Total damage to the vehicle involved was slightly less than $500.00 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
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